The use of Unauthorized Airports

In Baja Norte and Sur, of the 117 small airports that have been licensed within the past ten years, only 23 remain open with a current license.  And all the most popular tourist strips are among those closed. 
 
In the past, the DGCA has turned a blind eye regarding landing at these closed airports however, in the past 12 months, they are starting to come down on pilots who knowingly land at these airports.

Realizing the impact of the lack to license airports because of the licensing procedures, The BBP has made three trips to Mexico City in the past five months to make arrangements to license airports.  To make this work, we have made the necessary contacts at the DGAC, have hired a Mexican legal team, and are now completing the licensing of our first strip and have five more who have requested our services.

